
 
 

 
 
 
 

REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 
From:  Grant Yates, City Manager 
 
Prepared by: Jason Simpson, Assistant City Manager 

 
Date:  May 14, 2019 
 
Subject:  Public Hearing and Election for Annexation Proceedings for Annexation No. 

5 Into Community Facilities District No. 2015-1 (Safety Services)  
 
Recommendation 

At the request of the Developer, staff recommends that the City Council receive testimony, if any, 
close the Public Hearing, and direct staff to re-notice the item at a later date when the Developer 
is ready to move forward. 


